April 3, 2017
RE:  Regular Scheduled Meeting for April 6, 2017 CANCELLED
The regular scheduled monthly meeting of the Ball Pond Advisory Committee has been cancelled for Thursday, April 6, 2017.

A SPECIAL MEETING will be held Thursday, April 13, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. in the Town Hall conference room.
Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Arasim

Recording Secretary

